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CH20 20 .6 - Trash Service Ordinance
The Lapel Town Council has entered into a contract with Waste Management of Indianapolis for trash/recycling

services for the Town of Lapel.  The contract with Waste Management of Indianapolis is for a three year period.

The monthly cost to citizens of Lapel will be $11.98 beginning in the month of July payable in the month of

August 2011.  This is for year one of the contract.

Year two of the contract the monthly cost to the citizens is $12.40.

Year three of the contract the monthly cost to the citizens is $12.83.

Read and adopted this 16 day of June 2011.
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